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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
I can't believe that we’ve passed  Week 7 of Term 1.  It is going so fast already. The P&C has been busy planning 
our next few events. This includes hosting events like BBQ’s and the Mother’s Day Stall. As they get closer we 
will update you with more details of how you can help or donate.  
 
 
2nd Hand Uniform Stall 
Last week, on Friday 3rd March, we held our 2nd hand uniform stall and it was the best one we have had so far. 
We received many donations of clothing to be sold at the stall. I'm pleased to announce that we made a whopping 
$913 dollars from the stall, which is our largest one yet. I have to give a huge thank you to all volunteers on the 
day - Angela, Cyndee, Bree, Belinda, Viv and Jeremy. Without your help this wouldn't have been possible. I also 
had a great time talking to some of you about our uniform and other things.   
 
 
Election Day 
We also have the State Election coming up on Saturday 25th March. The P&C sent out a note asking for 
donations of baked goods. If you are able to supply our cake stall with anything yummy, please fill out the note 
and hand it into the office.  
 
We will also need quite a few volunteers for the running of the BBQ and Cake stall. If you are able to help out for 
a period of time please indicate this on the note or alternatively please email the P&C directly at: 
penshurstpublicpc@gmail.com  
 
 
School Bags 
We still have school bags for sale if you are wanting to purchase them. We are also still accepting back to school 
vouchers, if you would like to use them. There are also some families that haven't picked up their bags yet. I will 
be in touch to organise a pick up arrangement for you to get your bag. If there are any questions please don't 
hesitate to contact at our email penshurstpublicpc@gmail.com . 
 
 
 
 
Cale Munns 
President 
Penshurst Public School P&C 
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